ISRAEL DEFENSE FORCES

INDC & The Military Colleges

November 18" 2019

Colonel Donn C. Yates
Commander, 4* Fighter Wing

USA Air Force

Dear Colonel Yates,

I would like to express my appreciation for the warm, hospitable and engaging visit to
the 4™ Fighter Wing of the Unites Sates Air force. It was an honor and true pleasure to
have visited your Wing and to get acquainted with your activity and action. Your Wing
is an example of a wonderful and professional tradition. | am certain that this visit will

strengthen the bonds of not only our Armed Forces, but our counties as a whole.

As discussed during our visit, | would like to invite you and your staff for another visit
to Israel; our door is open for you at any time. Additionally, | will promote an exchange

of pilots with the 69 Squadron of the Israeli Air Force.

As one of the students in the current class of the Israel National Defence College is
assigned to be the next 69 Squadron Commander, it would be beneficial for him to
visit your Wing during the visit of the Israel National Defence College to the United

States in June 2020.

Once again, | thank you sincerely for the enriching and fruitful visit, and the warm

hospitality. | hope to see you soon in Israel.

Yours Sincerely,

MG Itai Veruv
Head of the INDC & the Military Colleges
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